
NOTICE OF HEARING
TO:  All  Interested
Parties Please be advised that
the Council of the Borough of
East  McKeesport  will  hold a
public hearing on September
12, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. at the
Municipal  Building,  907
Florence  Avenue,  East
McKeesport, Pennsylvania, for
the purpose of taking public
testimony  relative  to  the
following
properties:   1020-1025  5th
Avenue,  Lot  &  Block
547-B-161 320 Mystic Avenue,
Lot  &  Block  546-L-105 1106
Melrose Avenue, Lot & Block
547-A-259 The public hearing
will  be  held  to  determine
whether or not the structures
located on the above
Properties should be declared
a public nuisance and possibly
demolished.


